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Our ref: OIA 19 - 24 
 
12 April 2019 
 

 
Email:     
 
 
Dear  
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST – ADVICE AND/OR COMMUNICATIONS ABOUT THE USE 
OF “APRIL FOOLS JOKES” 
 
I refer to your email dated 1 April 2019 to the Education Review Office requesting under the 
Official Information Act 1982, the following: 
Any advice and/or communications about the use of “April fools jokes” by staff on official social 

media accounts, on April 1, 2019, between March 1 and March 31, 2019. 

ERO has not given any advice and/or communications relating to your request. I am therefore 
refusing your request under section 18(g) of the Official Information Act 1982 as ERO does not hold 
the information. 
 
You have a right to complain to the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and review of my refusal.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Acting Deputy Chief Executive Corporate Services 
Education Review Office | Te Tari Arotake Mātauranga 
National Office  

 
 


